
News from Adderley CE 

Primary School 

                ‘Love your neighbour 

as yourself’ 

Message from the Head Welcome to the June edition of our Moreton 

Say Newsletter. In this edition we would like to share some of the fun 

and interesting activities our school councils and after school club 

members have been getting stuck into this term. Remember; Moreton 

Say Breakfast club runs 5 days per week 7.45am -8.45am and After 

School Club, again, 5 days per week, 3.15pm – 6pm! After school club 

hosts a range of activities, such as craft, cooking and Movie Night and 

includes the option of a evening meal. Please contact the office for 

further details! 

Eco-council  

 

Our British Iron Works giraffe arrived at school safely last 

week and many of you will have seen him standing 

proudly outside the entrance foyer. Friends and family 

have been busily collecting milk bottle tops to fill the 

Giraffe. With the help of Eco-Club school managed to 

collect a phenomenal … bottle tops! Amazing work 

Moreton Say.  

Queen's Jubilee and Moreton Say School's 150th Birthday Party - Save 

the Date 

 

On the 6th of June the Fun and Games 

council, along with Miss Jones and Miss 

Clarke, are planning a day of celebration 

and we would like to invite as many friends, 

family, pupils, new and old, and members 

of the community as possible to join. Keep 

the date free and contact the school for 

more information if you would like to join us!  

 01630 638 465 
 moretonsayadmin@addmorefed.shropshire.sch.uk 
 https://www.moretonsay.shropshire.sch.uk/ 
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